
WE HAVE A DREAM: A WORLD WITHOUT RACISM 


August, 2022 - How Do We Proceed? 

We began with prayer.


We invited the group to support South Baltimore Community Land Trust at the 
City Council meeting 8/24 at 5 pm to address the toxic air from the CSX spill. 
We shared the plan to have the South Baltimore Community Land Trust’s 
leadership team back on September 25 after mass, so parishioners who missed 
the Town Hall meeting in June can learn about land trusts and meet and greet 
them. 


We spent the meeting sharing ideas and discussing avenues for proceeding as 
we looked at four questions.


1. How can this group continue to be a vital force for SBCLT?

2. How do we raise racial equity funds?

3. How do we engage the entire St. V’s congregation?

4. How do we continue our learning?


We ended with prayer.


